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August 17, 2021 

VIA IBFS 

Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

 Re: Emmis Radio License, LLC 
Request for Cancellation of Registration for Earth Station E190278 

  File No. SES-REG-20180822-03972       
 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Emmis Radio License, LLC, by its undersigned counsel, hereby requests that the registration for 
earth station E190278 be cancelled and deleted from the Commission’s records.  The facility is 
no longer in use and is not needed. 

If any questions should arise concerning this matter, kindly contact the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gregory L. Masters 
 

 


